
Latest	news	from	the	“EU	Health	Workforce
Network	Update”

Dear	Expert!

In	the	frame	of	the	SEPEN	Joint	Tender,	we	pay	particular	attention	to
reach	and	regularly	update	experts	involved	in	our	Network	in	the
field	of	health	workforce	planning	and	forecasting.

In	this	respect,	our	goal	is	to	improve	all	communication	tools	we	use
when	publishing	news,	activities,	reports,	events	and	the	main
achievements	of	our	work.

Therefore,	we	would	kindly	ask	you	to	help	us	in	achieving	the
above	described	goal	by	dedicating	some	minutes	to	fill	out	our
interim	evaluation	form.

We	would	greatly	appreciate	if	you	may	rate	the	quality	and	quantity
of	the	information	we	publish	on	our	website,	online	forum	and	in
our	quarterly	newsletter	by	filling	out	the	evaluation	form.

It	only	takes	a	few	minutes	and	you	can	complete	it	at	the	latest	by
17th	February	2019.

Please,	find	the	evaluation	form	which	is	available	at	the	following
link:

EVALUATION	FORM

We	appreciate	your	opinion,	thank	you	for	your	time!"

Find	our	previous	newsletters	on	our	website.

View	in	browser

JOIN	US USE	OUR	TOOLKIT EXPLORE	
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This	email	was	sent	to	{{	contact.EMAIL	}}
The	content	of	this 	email	is 	intended	for	the	recipient	specified	in	message	only.
This 	message	is 	sent	to	you	because	your	email	address	is 	on	our	contact	list.

Should	you	receive	this 	message	by	mistake,	we	would	be	most	grateful	if	you	informed	us	that
the	message	has	been	sent	to	you.	In	this 	case,	we	also	ask	that	you	forward	this 	message	to

whom	it	may	concern.	
	If	you	are	not	interested	in	receiving	more	emails 	like	this 	one	please,	unsubscribe.

Thank	you	for	your	cooperation	and	understanding.
Unsubscribe	here
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